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Back to the future of Montalcino by Michael Godel "Just last week Michael Godel presented a mix of the 
2019 and 2016 Brunello di Montalcino vintages to 85 guests at Toronto’s Granite Club. [...] A week prior Michael 
had returned from Montalcino where he payed visits with six estates as a follow-up to 10 immersive November 
days at Benvenuto Brunello 2024." Here the full article published on  www.godello.ca :  
https://godello.ca/2025/03/13/back-to-the-future-of-montalcino/
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